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PRESS RELEASE 
 

Be Ultrasafe® with your Chemotherapy Drugs 

 
 
 
Helapet now offers you the facility to be UltraSafe® in your re-constitution, 
aspiration and transfer of Chemotherapy Drugs.  
 
The Ultrasafe® Withdrawal Needle has been specifically developed for the safe 
preparation and withdrawal of chemotherapeutic drugs from stopper bottles and 
vials. The Ultrasafe® allows you to re-constitute the drug, aspirate it back into the 
syringe and then transfer into the final IV container. You can do all this safely, easily 
and quickly in a closed system. 
 
“Operator safety is a major priority for pharmacy staff, when handling 
Chemotherapy drugs,” states Glenn Kenworthy, Marketing Manager at Helapet. 
“This excellent product ensures a closed system can be used at all times.” 
 

For further information and FREE samples please contact the Helapet sales team 
on 01582 501980 or via email at: sales@helapet.co.uk 
 
Ends 


